
 
 
 

 
 

The students of the Silid Aralan sa Embahada Termino III, which is organized by the 
Philippine Embassy and the Philippine Education Society (PES), commemorated 
National Literature Month (NLM), on 26 April 2025 (Saturday), at the Embassy of the 
Philippines. 
 
Filipino Mother Tongue Teacher, Ms. Rofilleta Refuerzo-Larsson gave a lecture on the 
history of the Filipino language before the Spaniards colonized the Philippines. 

 



 
 

Teacher Jella Miah Galabo also read a book entitled: “Si Diwayen, Noong Bago 
Dumating ang mga Espanyol”, with the hope that the lessons and values in the story 
will help mold the Filipino-Swedish students with a sense of patriotism and a love for 
Philippine history. 

 

 
 

The National Literature Month (NLM) is celebrated every April, in accordance with 
Philippine Presidential Proclamation No. 968, s. 2015, with the objective of conserving, 
promoting, and popularizing the Nation’s historical and cultural heritage and resources, 
as well as artistic creations. END 
 


